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Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Frank Qualtier < >

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 8:59 AM

To: Planning

Subject: Petition Case # 20-1-100 Brent Carius

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

  

Hello,   

 

This email is in regards to the petition on file for Brent Carius at 2429 Newport Drive, Naperville, IL.  

 

My wife and I are the homeowners directly behind the Carius household ( ) and would be 

theoretically the most impacted by this petition. We have absolutely no objection to the petition and believe that the 

renovations that the family plans to make will fit in very appropriately with the neighborhood (there are many other 

homes with 3/4 Season Rooms in the area).  

 

We kindly request that the Carius petition is approved.  

 

Frank Qualtier 

 

 

 


